
From: Brown, Carol A.
Sent: 1/16/2013 3:21:04 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: AB1650

Wow, Good work

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 01:56 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Brown, Carol A.
Subject: RE: AB1650

Carol,

I spoke with SED and they have a good approach for dealing with the legislation already in the 
works. So no need for further follow up.

Also, we had a good discussion with the developer this morning on that other issue, I will call 
Scott with the update.

Hope you have a good trip back.

Thanks!

Meredith

From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 9:40 AM
To: cab@cpuc.ca.gov
Subject: AB1650

Carol,
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Attached is the legislation.

Thank you so much for your help on this. Hope you have a good trip!

Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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